Co-operation project „Nuoret Seprat – Noored Sõbrad“ acitivites going on full speed
We are glad to say that first year main events have ended successfully. 
This summer saw 3 youth camps full on joy, excitement and energy and on the second weekend of October our first entrepreneurship targeted thematic weekend took place in Finland, Kotka area. 

We experienced a warm welcome form our neighbors overseas, fishermen from our other Estonian project partner Virumaa Rannakalurite Ühing got to change experiences and share common thoughts about the future of costal fishery. And also both Estonian partners benefitted from getting to know each others possibilities more so fresh fish from Virumaa Rannakalurite Ühing to Virumaa Koostöökogu area in the future there will be. As much as the sea co-operates.
And now is the time to look into the future. Next couple of months each partner will try to find the best ways to engage more local entrepreneurs and youngsters in order to have the next thematic weekend on the topic of “Culture” again in Finland. Plans for next years first international summer camp will be made together in February. Youngsters and also entrepreneurs from all project partner areas will get a chance to plan their participation in bigger summer fare, Seppramarkkinat in Finland, and the result will be formed to specific activities. All in service of raising youngsters awareness of the importance of entrepreneurial attitude and to give both, youngsters and entrepreneurs, a chance to be a part of something fun and at the same time educational.

So, until the next Februrary.
